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This Weekend’s Events 

Friday 
7:30 – Horseshoes 

Come to the pits to play or just hang 

out.  

Saturday 
9 – 10 am – Easy Yoga  Come to the 

adult beach to stretch, breathe and 

relax.  Bring a mat and/or towel.  

 

10:30 am - T-shirt Tie Dye  Kids and 

adults $5 to use one of our shirts, $3 to 

dye your own.  Come to the rec hall  

 

4 pm – Kids Sweet Tooth Hayride 

Buy a sweet treat at the camp store 

and climb aboard the hay wagon.  

 

8 – 11 pm. - Rum Runners Band  

Come to the gazebo at the campers’ 

beach to enjoy live music from Jimmy 

Pinos band, Rum Runners.  

 

Sunday 
10 am - Labor Day Weekend 

Horseshoe Tournament 

 

3:30 pm – Bingo - In the rec hall 

$1 a card.  All money collected 

returned to winners of bingo.  Kids 

(under 18) win candy prizes.  

 

Monday 
10:30 am - Water Balloon Launch 

Kids, come to the ball field to launch 

water balloons at a target.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 10 – Halloween Trick or 

Treating & Adult Masquerade 

Party 

 

September 24 – Poker Run 

 

 

Horseshoe Outing Results 
Dan Balser and his partner Jim of 

Indianfield won the tournament last 

Saturday at Indianfield Campground. 

 

 

Gardner Lake  

Water Temperature 69° 

 

Many Thanks To 

 Many People 
Many people go out of their way to 

enrich the camping experience at 

Laurel Lock.  We like to acknowledge 

those people in our Labor Day 

Weekend newsletter.  Of course, we 

run the risk of forgetting some people 

who did some awesome things for us, 

so we thank you too.  Thanks to Amie 

and Ella Powell for many sessions of 

kid’s crafts and Dawne Castellon for 

Saturday night cornhole and kids 

cornhole on Sunday mornings. Thanks 

to Jim Andriote for organizing the 

Indianfield horseshoe tournaments and 

to Ken DuBois and Lori Canfield for 

their parts in Friday night horseshoes. 

Thanks to Colleen and Bill Mc-

Carthy, Joanie Tirpak, Pattie 

Tencza and Michele Goodwin for 

organizing and running poker runs.  

Additional thanks to the hosts of poker 

runs:  The Powells, Delormes and 

Kilbourns, Bob and Marysia 

Adams, Joanie Tirpak, Lisa 

Palmieri and Missy Terrio, the 

Goodwins, Dan DiMauro, Tony 

Payette & Alissa Sievers.  Thank you 

to the elves of Christmas in July:  

Kelly Lisee, Chrystal Anderson, 

Colleen McCarthy, Eric Kilbourn, 

Tony Payette, Keith Delorme and 

Gary Gray.  A big thank you to the 

point people (Dan Balser, Betsy 

Gadbois, June White, Jeff 

Haggerty) and Jim Andriote for 

hosting music on the point.  Thanks to 

Jimmy Pino for his musical 

entertainment.  Thank you to all the 

campsite crawl hosts:  The Nowaks, 

Mourkakos, LaMacchia families, the 

Cifone, Powell, Gardner and 

Keenan families; The Keith Koval, 

Gary Gray and Tom Gray families 

along with Karen Gray and Barbara 

Koval; Dan DiMauro, Dawne 

Castellon, Jodi Pugrab and Carla 

Goolsby.  Thanks again to Pattie 

Tencza for raising money with 50/50 

raffles to pay for the DJ for the 

upcoming Halloween Masquerade 

Party.  Thank you all.  You are a big 

part of making our camping 

community what it is.   

 

Happy 75th 

Birthday 

Loretta 
 

Grateful 
We are fortunate to have such a caring 

community around us.  It was more 

evident than ever last week when 

Katie and Tom Hornat’s sweet golden-

doodle Yogi passed.  Thank you all 

for the outpouring of care and concern 

for our family as we grieve our fur 

baby.  

 

 

New Agreement for 

Transferring RV On Site 
Any camper seeking to transfer their 

RV on site needs to go through the 

proper channels.  The camp office first 

needs to approve an RV to be sold on 

site, then the campers selling the RV 

need to sign paperwork for 

transferring the RV and pay the fee.  

Campers not following these 

guidelines, may be disqualified from 

selling on site.  

 

 

Dogs, Docks and Fishermen 
Fishing is not allowed off any dock 

and no one should be on a dock 

unless they are accessing their boat.   

We once again are having campers, 

their guests and dogs accessing docks 

that they do not belong on. 

 

 
860-859-1424 


